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I'm objecting to the new elevated freeway which has recently been added to the 

design of the Western Distributor. Apart from bringing - reportedly - more than 

10,000 more trucks and cars to the area, this freeway features no sound barriers and 

 will pass within 100m of houses, many of which are elevated.  Why can't there be 

some local consultation about the freeway running at railway cutting level, rather 

 than an elevated height? Surely Melbourne Council would rather do this, and 

support the proposed E-Gate concept, linking Docklands and West Melbourne via a 

green park, than ensure Docklands remains inaccessible forever and that the 

atmosphere and livability of West Melbourne is ruined, just as the area is becoming 

more populated.
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